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SIGNATURE:

Rick Anthony, Director

February 6, 2013

National Waste Managers, Inc.
2900 Linden Lane, Suite 300
Silver Spring, MD 20910

Re: Chesapeake Terrace Rubble Landfill, Odenton

Dear Sir or Madam,

In 2011 a notice regarding the application for Permits to Appropriate and Use Waters of the State was
received by our office. The Department of Recreation and Parks has no position on this project
except as it concerns access to and from the landfill. Specifically, this would be access proposed
across parcel 21, which is currently owned by Anne Arundel County.

Board of Appeals case numbers BA 120-90S and BA 26-91S/BA 27-91V as well as plans by J.A.
Chisholm P.E., Inc. dated December 2002 and titled Entrance Road for Chesapeake Terrace Rubble
Fill reference access across parcel 21 to Conway Road. Anne Arundel County acquired parcel 21 in
December 2004 by utilizing a State grant known as Program Open Space. This program restricts the
use of properties to open space or recreation area. Access across the property for other purposes,
such as the landfill, is not permitted.

Sincerely,

Rick Anthony
Director

cc: Mettie Smith, Office of Law
Larry Tom, Office of Planning and Zoning
\ Board of Appeals
Mark Shultz Associates
Susanne K. Henley, Attorney
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